We’re pleased to announce that the Boards are forming a new team: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Emergency Management Program. Many people at all levels worked to make this possible.
Our mission: to help the Boards be highly effective—before, during, and after disasters that affect water. This includes work related to drinking water, waste water, financial assistance, and environmental quality. Emergency Management Program priorities include:
· Get people the information and resources they need. This includes expanding the emergency response tools all Water Boards staff can remotely access on EmPART, developing emergency management plans, and training others on how to follow those plans.
· Facilitate new agreements and permits and help others figure out compliance with complex requirements.
· Build strong working relationships with many organizations. The Emergency Management Program will work with partners throughout the Boards, other state agencies, the federal government, Native American tribes, local governments, utilities, communities, the media, and more.
· Participate in the Boards’ efforts on slower-moving challenges, such as droughts.
If interested in shaping and carrying out this important work, please apply for these Sacramento-based positions. The final filing date for all is August 15.
· Associate Governmental Program Analyst.
· Environmental Scientist.
· Engineering Geologist.
· Water Resources Control Engineer.
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions about the positions or the Emergency Management Program.
Thanks,
James Nachbaur and Katy Landau
Office of Research, Planning, and Performance

